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ñUnited we stand, divided we fall.ò 

Center for Advancing Americaôs Heritage 

Artist concept of our future education center and museum. 

Write your check while the two for one matching funds are available.          

Individual and Chapter donations qualify for the matching funds. 
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Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter 

Veterans Day Parade 

Registrar Gary Tunget and Chapter President Tom Payne welcome new 

member Kenneth Mcdannel.  
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Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter 

Robert Brooks (in tan waist coat) in a discussion at the 

Wreaths Across America event at Owensboro, KY. On the 

left are: Gary Tungett (in hunting frock) and Maurice   

Worthington in the blue and white uniform. 

Maurice Worthington presents a wreath at the Wreaths Across 

America ceremony at the Field of Honor at Owensboro Memorial 

Gardens.  

Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter color guard members fired a three 

volley salute at the Wreaths Across America ceremony in the 

Field of Honor at Owensboro Memorial Gardens. Left to right 

are: Gary Tunget, Dean Worthington, Frankie Jones and Derick 

Lindow in Civil War uniform. 

Gary Tunget reading proclamation from President 

General Joe Dooley at Wreaths Across America 

Ceremony. Others there from L-R are:Derick Lindow, 

Frankie Jones , Tom Payne, Dean Worthington, Rick 

Reiter, Maurice Worthington and Robert Brooks. 
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Captain Charles Duncan Chapter 

The Captain Charles Duncan Chapter, of Bowling Green, Kentucky conducted a series of wreath-laying ceremonies on Sunday,   

December 15th to honor the memory of the veterans who by virtue of their service to this great nation, have secured our freedom and 

liberties. Ceremonies were held at the following place and cemeteries: Warren County Courthouse, with subsequent wreath-laying at 

Fairview, St. Joseph's, Mt. Moriah, Pioneer, Chapel Hill and Bowling Green Gardens cemeteries.  

Chapter President Tom Petznick conducts 

the wreath-laying ceremony at the Warren 

County Courthouse. 

Taking part in the Wreath-laying ceremony at the Warren County Court-

house were: (Kneeling L-R) KYSSAR Vice President Chuck Scott, Charlie 

Scott, Charlieôs Grandson (Jack Wassom) and Captain Charles Duncan     

President Tom Petznick.  Standing L-R are: Past KYSSAR President Don 

Meredith, Bill Hockensmith. Jim Johnson, Chapter Vice President Roger 

Givens, Gene Shy, Martin Hickey, Tommy Jones, Past KYSSAR President 

Forrest Chilton and John Clay Barnett. 
Pearl Harbor Survivor 

William Roberts was 

in attendance at the 

Warren County Court-

House ceremony. 

A few of the wreaths placed to honor the memory of our Veterans. 
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Big Sandy Chapter 

The Big Sandy SAR Chapter was pleased to be able to post the colors for the Pikeville DAR Chapterôs   

annual awards dinner. The delicious food was prepared by the DAR ladies and enjoyed by all. 

The chapter presented five of the ladies (L-R) Pikeville Chapter Regent Debbie Smithers, Teresa Taylor, 

Betty Howard, Esther Taylor and Deanna Howard with various medals and certificates in appreciation of 

their efforts in acquiring new SAR members for our chapter. The SAR members are: (L-R)  David Taylor, 

Dr Larry Leslie, Roger Ratliff and Gary Howard. 

Group picture of the Pikeville Daughters of the American Revolution 
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Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 

Flags4Vets ceremony at Cave Hill Cemetery 

Color Guard members Scott Giltner, Vic Bitter, Charlie Scott, Chuck Scott and Forrest Chilton posted Colors and Standards at the 

event. Above, Vic Bitter and Scott Giltner fire a black-powder gun salute, Vic Bitter and Chuck Scott placed some flags at the grave 

sites.. People in attendance placed over 7000 flags in about 15 minutes. The picture on the right captures Chuck Scott making sure 

none of the flags are touching the ground. 

Dennis Scott, Joe Parish and Marshall Wilkins     

preparing for black-powder gun salute at the Philip 

Crume Patriot grave marking service. 

Wreaths Across America--Louisville 

Kneeling: Charlie Scott.  Standing (L-R): Scott Giltner,             

Rev. Forrest Chilton, Tommy Jones and John Clay Barnett. 
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Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 

Charlie Scott and one of his grandsons--Jack 

Wassom at an event honoring Veterans. 

Tommy Jones presenting 

a wreath at Louisvilleôs 

Wreath Across America 

event. 

Center for Advancing Americaôs Heritage 

John Clay Barnett, Vic Bitter, Scott Giltner, Forrest Chilton and Charlie Scott at a few of several Center for Advancing     

Americaôs Heritage events they have assisted in during the past few months. 

Our Tory member, Butler Ranger Vic 

Bitter. Vic talks with students about 

Americans who supported King 

George during the Revolutionary War. 
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Patriot Philip Crume Grave Marking Service 

Three Kentucky SAR chapters (Gov. Isaac Shelby, Lafayette and Louisville Thruston) teamed up with Bardstown DAR members 

on Sunday, November 17th to do the Patriot Philip Crume grave marking service. A threat of bad weather caused the service to be 

held inside although some visited the cemetery to view the tombstone and the SAR grave marking marker. 

World War II Veteran and SAR member, Donald Thom located the grave of Patriot Philip Crume and arranged for the grave 

marking service. In the middle picture, Charlie Scott presents the VA flag to Anita Allen--a descendant of the Patriot.           

The picture on the right shows Dennis Scott, Joe Parish and Marshall Wilkins firing a black-powder gun salute. 

Descendants Alex Probus and Anita Allen check our the grave site and SAR marker. 

Presenting wreaths at the service were: KSDAR Regent Barbara Zink; Regent of the Coxôs Station DAR (Jessieanne Wells); Doug 

Collins (President-Elect of the KYSSAR and President of the Louisville Thruston Chapter); Chuck Scott, President of the Gov. Isaac 

Shelby SAR Chapter and Del White, Chairman of the Patriot Graves Committee. The Lafayette Chapter also had a wreath. 

Pictures by John Clay Barnett 


